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Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce that our school will be celebrating HAQ AL LAILA on Wednesday 12th February, 

2025.Haq Al Laila is an Emirati heritage celebration to promote social solidarity and revive popular heritage, 

reinforcing community values and teaching children the importance of generosity and sharing.  

CELEBRATION AND ACTIVITIES: 

• As part of the celebration in the school, we encourage all students to wear traditional Emirati dress. 

• Students will participate in Heritage march singing songs and celebrating Haq Al Laila. 

• A special assembly will be conducted that features rendition of Emirati songs and dance. 

• Students will be served sweets and candies. 

• Henna corner is arranged for henna designing. 

• Emirati special games will be conducted. 

• Exhibits of Emirati culture, history and tradition will be displayed through this event. 

Through this event we are educating the students to strengthen their national identity and help them 

understand Emirati societal values in an interactive way. Kindergarten Parents who wish to be a part of this 

event may approach the class teacher. 

We look forward to celebrating this special occasion with students. 

Thanking you, 
With regards, 
 
 
 
Dr. S. J. JACOB 
(Principal) 
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